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THE CORPORATION OF THE DISTRICT OF BURNABY 

REPORT OF THE GRANTS AND PUBLICITY COMMITTEE 

His Worship, The Mayor, 
And Members Of The Municipal Council: 

Madam and Gentlemen: 

Your Committee would report as follows: 

Application 
No. Recommendation 

17. 

21. 

25. 

The· s·a1vati6n Army 

Members of Council must obviously be 
aware of the involvement and work of 
the Salvation Army in our community. 
The various family services programs, 
Senior Citizens' homes, alcholic 
rehabilitation centres, correctional 
services, Grace Hospital, Miracle Valley, 
Harbour Light, are just a few of the 
main programs provided by the Salvation 
Army in the Greater Vancouver area. 

Burnaby Council, for a number of years, 
has given financial assistance to the 
Salvation Army through grants. Last 
year's grant was $2,000.00. 

For 1980, your Committee would again 
recommend a grant of $2,000.00. 

Volunteer Grandparents·•· £ociety 

The request is for a grant of $5,040.00. 
Volunteer Grandparents' Society is a 
non-profit society which matches up older 
people with surrogate grandchildren for 
their mutual benefit. This group is 
presently totally funded by the Ministry 
of Human Resources. 

Your Committee would recommend that no 
grant be given. 

Burnaby Family Life Institute 

$2,000.00 

nil 

$2,200.00 

The Family Life Institute is involved in 
promoting family life education and pre­
vention of family problems through the 
provision of special programs designed for 
this purpose. Their work also involves 
counselling for single parents, prepara­
tion for marriage and marriage enrichment. 
The work is carried out primarily by 
volunteers. 
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25. Burnaby Family Life Institute Cont'd: 

GDA/dew 

The group in 1979 received a grant of 
$2,000. Their request this year is for 
$2,200. and your Committee would recommend 
that a grant be given in this amount. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Chairman: 

Members: 

Gerald D. Ast, 
Alderman. 

Donald N. Brown, 
Alderman. 

Victor V. Stusiak, 
Alderman. 


